
December Newsletter

Dear Parents:

We are so thankful for all of our Parents who contributed to the Book Fair, and came to our
Thanksgiving Feast. The children were very excited to sing their songs for all of you!

December 24 - January 3 School Closed for Christmas Break

This month’s weekly topics will include:
December 3 - The Letter I is for Ice Cream
December 10 - The Letter J is for Joy And Jesus
December 17 - Holiday Fun

I will be scheduling Conferences on Tuesday, January 7th and Wednesday, January 8th. In
mid-December I will send home a date and time that I have scheduled for you to come in so that
we can discuss your child’s progress. If you cannot meet at this scheduled time, please let me
know so that I can change it to a convenient time.

In addition to the Letter of the Week, we will also be talking about the birth of Jesus and Holiday
traditions. We will be making special Christmas crafts. One of our topics will be that it is fun to
receive presents, but it is also a wonderful time to give gifts to people that we love.

Our Chapel Time with Miss Holly is scheduled for Tuesday, December 10th.

James’ mom will be sending out a signup for “goodies” that we are requesting for our
Christmas party, which will be on Friday, December 20th. You may also instead bring in a little
trinket or small item for each child to bring home as we will be making treat bags.

On Thursday, December 19th we will have a short presentation of Christmas songs. You are
invited to be a part of our audience in our classroom at 11:30.

We play outside on the playground as long as it is not raining (or snowing!) and not a freezing
temperature. Please be sure to dress your child in warm clothes (coats, hats, mittens or
gloves). Please have your child bring in mittens/gloves that they can put on themselves and put
your child’s name on everything.

The children are enjoying PreK runners! Sneakers are a must on Thursdays.

Have a joyous and peaceful holiday!
Arlene Walker
Donna Clark




